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ANNOUNCEMENT

: ALL HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, NATIONAL
GOVERNMENT AGENCIES (NGAs), LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS
(LGUs), GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS (GOCCs), AND
STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs)

SUBJECT : 2015 Annual International Conference of Philippine Society for
Public Administration (PSPA)

The Philippine Society for Public Administration (PSPA), will hold its 2015
Annual International Conference with the theme “The Continuing Search for Good
Governance: Patterns, Practices and Prospects” on July 2-4, 2015 at the
University of Northern Philippines, Vigan, llocos Sur.

The Conference aims, among others, to provide opportunities for dialogues and
exchanges among scholars and practitioners of public administration and public policy
in the Asia-Pacific towards addressing various chaflenges in the field of governance
and public affairs.

All concemed government personnel, particularly faculty members,
researchers and staff of state colleges and universities are encouraged to participate
in this event. Heads of agencies may atlow attendance of their respective employees
on official business/time.

Registration fees covering meals, kits, handouts and other expenses are as
follows:

1. PSPA members — Php3,500.00
2. Non-members and local participants — Php4,000.00

For more information, you may get in touch with Ms. Lizan P. Calina at mobile
no. 09175434511 or visit the PSPA’s conference website at http://www.pspa.ph.
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